
B R I T I S H C O L U M B I A L I B R A R Y A S S O C I A T I O N 

August 1994 

Capilano College Library 
ATTN: Ms. Frieda Wiebe 
2055 Purcell Way 
North Vancouver, BC 
V7J 3H5 

Dear Ms. Wiebe: 
The Capilano College Library is the recipient of the 1994 British Columbia Library 
Association Merit Award (Category B: Building Project) as announced at the Association's 
June 1994 Annual General Meeting. The Merit Award recognizes the successful completion 
of an architecturally impressive library building. 
I am pleased to inform you that the Capilano College Library will receive an honorary 
institutional membership for the 1994/1995 year. Please accept my congratulations on 
receiving this 1994 BCLA Merit Award. 

Sincerely, 

Rita M. Penco, 
Membership Secretary 
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